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Silver Alert Lifted For Nortonville Man
A NORTONVILLE MAN WHO HAD GONE MISSING IN TOPEKA FRIDAY AFTERNOON
HAS BEEN FOUND, AND IS SAFE.

JEFFERSON COUNTY DISPATCH SAYS 84-YEAR OLD WILLIAM LARKIN WAS LOCATED
BY AUTHORITIES FRIDAY EVENING.

LARKIN WENT MISSING FROM 300 WANAMAKER ST IN TOPEKA BETWEEN 1:30
AND 1:45 P.M. ON FRIDAY, PROMPTING A SILVER ALERT. 

DISPATCH SAYS LARKIN WAS BEING TRANSPORTED BACK TO HIS NORTONVILLE
HOME FRIDAY EVENING.
 

 

 

 


